


 

 

directly to a DRP for determination or awarding of compensation. Stage 2 can also be an adviser led 

process.  

2.2 Matters in Progress 

• A gas matter under r704 has been referred to a DRP. A further extension of time has been 

sought. This matter relates to the same error as a previous gas matter under r704 which was 

withdrawn and finalised in Q3 2024.  

Section 3 - Administration for the Quarter 

Completed: 

• Meeting with AER regarding matters to be considered before the end of financial year. 

• Review of DRP matters which were accidentally deleted from the AER website when the site 

was upgraded. Consent for republication has been sought from all relevant participants and 

the task will be completed in the next quarter. 

• The AER and WEMDRA have released an information sharing policy to support the resolution 

of disputes where there may be uncertainty about jurisdiction. The policy sets out how the 

AER and WEMDRA will exchange information to determine the appropriate dispute 

resolution pathway. See: https://www.aer.gov.au/news/articles/communications/aer-and-

wemdra-release-information-sharing-policy 

Please reach out with any questions.  

Best 

 

Shirli  Kirschner 

WEMDRA 
Wholesale Energy Market Dispute Resolution Adviser. 
E: shirli@resolveadvisors.com.au  


